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DECLARATION OF CONFORMITY TO EU REACH 
 

 
Under European Union’s REACH regulation (Regulation No 1907/2006), registration of substances which are used in the 
manufacturing of articles do not apply to Solon Manufacturing Company's operations. 
 
At this time, Solon Manufacturing Company is not aware of any products manufactured by Solon Manufacturing 
Company that require substance registration and notification under REACH Articles 6 & 7. Article 33 (1) requires supplier 
to inform recipients if any article contains more that 0.1% of any substance(s) on the Substance of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) Candidate List, revised on November 07, 2024. Solon Manufacturing Company's products do not contain any of 
the currently listed SVHC’s.  Solon will continue to work with our suppliers to ensure that all SVHC’s are notified to the 
European Chemicals Agency, if necessary, to comply with the REACH requirement. 
 
To the best of Solon Manufacturing Company knowledge, Solon’s products do not intentionally contain any of the 
substances as described in Article 67 and Annex XVII (with amendments), in addition to substances already restricted 
under the EU’s Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive. 
 
Solon Manufacturing Company assures its customers that our products are in full compliance with the EU REACH 
requirement.  Questions regarding our REACH compliance can be addressed via the following: 
 
 
 
Signature:   
 

 
 
AnnMarie Wilson 
Quality Manager 
Telephone: 1-800-323-9717 
Email: awilson@solonmfg.com 

 


